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1 Peter 1:1 Peter, an apostle of Jesus Christ, to those who reside as aliens, 
scattered throughout Pontus, Galatia, Cappadocia, Asia, and Bithynia, who are 
chosen 
 
Luke 22:31 "Simon, Simon, behold, Satan has demanded permission to sift you 
like wheat; 
 32 but I have prayed for you, that your faith may not fail; and you, when once 
you have turned again, strengthen your brothers." 
 33 And he said to Him, "Lord, with You I am ready to go both to prison and to 
death!" 
 34 And He said, "I say to you, Peter, the cock will not crow today until you have 
denied three times that you know Me." 
 
John 18:10 Simon Peter therefore having a sword, drew it, and struck the high 
priest's slave, and cut off his right ear; and the slave's name was Malchus. 
 11 Jesus therefore said to Peter, "Put the sword into the sheath; the cup which 
the Father has given Me, shall I not drink it?" 
 12 So the Roman cohort and the commander, and the officers of the Jews, 
arrested Jesus and bound Him, 
 
John 21:15 So when they had finished breakfast, Jesus said to Simon Peter, 
"Simon, son of John, do you love Me more than these?" He said to Him, "Yes, 
Lord; You know that I love You." He said to him, "Tend My lambs." 
 16 He said to him again a second time, "Simon, son of John, do you love Me?" 
He said to Him, "Yes, Lord; You know that I love You." He said to him, 
"Shepherd My sheep." 
 17 He said to him the third time, "Simon, son of John, do you love Me?" Peter 
was grieved because He said to him the third time, "Do you love Me?" And he 
said to Him, "Lord, You know all things; You know that I love You." Jesus said 
to him, "Tend My sheep. 
 18 "Truly, truly, I say to you, when you were younger, you used to gird yourself, 
and walk wherever you wished; but when you grow old, you will stretch out your 
hands, and someone else will gird you, and bring you where you do not wish to 
go." 
 19 Now this He said, signifying by what kind of death he would glorify God. And 
when He had spoken this, He said to him, "Follow Me!" 



 20 Peter, turning around, saw the disciple whom Jesus loved following them; 
the one who also had leaned back on His breast at the supper, and said, "Lord, 
who is the one who betrays You?" 
 21 Peter therefore seeing him said to Jesus, "Lord, and what about this man?" 
 22 Jesus said to him, "If I want him to remain until I come, what is that to you? 
You follow Me!" 
 

Acts 2:21 '…everyone who calls on the name of the Lord shall be saved.' 
 22 "Men of Israel, listen to these words: Jesus the Nazarene, a man attested to 
you by God with miracles and wonders and signs which God performed through 
Him in your midst, just as you yourselves know-- 
 23 this Man, delivered up by the predetermined plan and foreknowledge of God, 
you nailed to a cross by the hands of godless men and put Him to death. 
 24 "And God raised Him up again, putting an end to the agony of death, since it 
was impossible for Him to be held in its power. 
 

…37 Now when they heard this, they were pierced to the heart, and said to Peter 
and the rest of the apostles, "Brethren, what shall we do?" 
 38 And Peter said to them, "Repent, and let each of you be baptized in the 
name of Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins; and you shall receive the 
gift of the Holy Spirit. 
 39 "For the promise is for you and your children, and for all who are far off, as 
many as the Lord our God shall call to Himself." 
 40 And with many other words he solemnly testified and kept on exhorting them, 
saying, "Be saved from this perverse generation!" 
 41 So then, those who had received his word were baptized; and there were 
added that day about three thousand souls. 
 42 And they were continually devoting themselves to the apostles' teaching and 
to fellowship, to the breaking of bread and to prayer. 
 
Acts 4:7 And when they had placed them in the center, they began to inquire, 
"By what power, or in what name, have you done this?" 
 8 Then Peter, filled with the Holy Spirit, said to them, "Rulers and elders of the 
people, 
 9 if we are on trial today for a benefit done to a sick man, as to how this man 
has been made well, 
 10 let it be known to all of you, and to all the people of Israel, that by the name 
of Jesus Christ the Nazarene, whom you crucified, whom God raised from the 
dead-- by this name this man stands here before you in good health. 
 11 "He is the stone which was rejected by you, the builders, but which became 
the very corner stone. 



 12 "And there is salvation in no one else; for there is no other name under 
heaven that has been given among men, by which we must be saved." 
 13 Now as they observed the confidence of Peter and John, and understood 
that they were uneducated and untrained men, they were marveling, and began 

to recognize them as having been with Jesus. 
 

Acts 5:40 And they took his advice; and after calling the apostles in, they 
flogged them and ordered them to speak no more in the name of Jesus, and 
then released them. 
 41 So they went on their way from the presence of the Council, rejoicing that 
they had been considered worthy to suffer shame for His name. 
 42 And every day, in the temple and from house to house, they kept right on 
teaching and preaching Jesus as the Christ. 
 
Acts 11:1 Now the apostles and the brethren who were throughout Judea 
heard that the Gentiles also had received the word of God. 
 2 And when Peter came up to Jerusalem, those who were circumcised took 
issue with him, 
 3 saying, "You went to uncircumcised men and ate with them." 
 4 But Peter began speaking and proceeded to explain to them in orderly 
sequence, saying, 
 
Galatians 2:11 But when Cephas came to Antioch, I opposed him to his face, 
because he stood condemned. 
 12 For prior to the coming of certain men from James, he used to eat with the 
Gentiles; but when they came, he began to withdraw and hold himself aloof, 
fearing the party of the circumcision. 
 13 And the rest of the Jews joined him in hypocrisy, with the result that even 
Barnabas was carried away by their hypocrisy. 
 
Acts 12:1 Now about that time Herod the king laid hands on some who 
belonged to the church, in order to mistreat them. 
 2 And he had James the brother of John put to death with a sword. 
 3 And when he saw that it pleased the Jews, he proceeded to arrest Peter also. 
Now it was during the days of Unleavened Bread. 
 4 And when he had seized him, he put him in prison, delivering him to four 
squads of soldiers to guard him, intending after the Passover to bring him out 
before the people. 
 5 So Peter was kept in the prison, but prayer for him was being made fervently 
by the church to God. 



 6 And on the very night when Herod was about to bring him forward, Peter was 
sleeping between two soldiers, bound with two chains; and guards in front of 
the door were watching over the prison. 
 
Acts 15:5 …certain ones of the sect of the Pharisees who had believed, stood 
up, saying, "It is necessary to circumcise them, and to direct them to observe 
the Law of Moses." 
 6 And the apostles and the elders came together to look into this matter. 
 7 And after there had been much debate, Peter stood up and said to them, 
"Brethren, you know that in the early days God made a choice among you, that 
by my mouth the Gentiles should hear the word of the gospel and believe. 
 8 "And God, who knows the heart, bore witness to them, giving them the Holy 
Spirit, just as He also did to us; 
 9 and He made no distinction between us and them, cleansing their hearts by 
faith. 
 10 "Now therefore why do you put God to the test by placing upon the neck of 
the disciples a yoke which neither our fathers nor we have been able to bear? 
 11 "But we believe that we are saved through the grace of the Lord Jesus, in the 
same way as they also are." 
 
Galatians 2:11 …when Cephas came to Antioch, I opposed him to his face, 
because he stood condemned. 
 12 For prior to the coming of certain men from James, he used to eat with the 
Gentiles; but when they came, he began to withdraw and hold himself aloof, 
fearing the party of the circumcision. 
 13 And the rest of the Jews joined him in hypocrisy, with the result that even 
Barnabas was carried away by their hypocrisy. 
 14 But when I saw that they were not straightforward about the truth of the 
gospel, I said to Cephas in the presence of all, "If you, being a Jew, live like the 
Gentiles and not like the Jews, how is it that you compel the Gentiles to live like 
Jews? 
 
 
 
 
 

All scripture is from the NASV. 


